
Department of Civil Engineering

Date: 22/05/2015

Congratulations

Faculty from civil Engineering department Mr.Mandar Pawari has participated in Civil
Engineering Post Graduate Conference-PGCON 2015 held at MAEER’s MIT,Pune on 24th

April & 25th April 2015.

H.O.D

Asst. Prof. Shekhar G.Sawant


